
 

  

 

 Dear Em. Prof. Gottfied Konecny, 

It is a great pleasure to congratulate you on the occasion of your 90th birthday, and we 
are happy to join and share this event!  

 
There are no words be exact and reflecting your activity and individuality. You are a 

great scientist and the great person! We are truly grateful for having met you and for 
the opportunity to communicate with you, to listen to you, and to have the best view of 
all the doings for the benefit of science, photogrammetry, human communication and 
friendship. You inspired us how to study, communicate and work, how to be persistent 

and patient. You have a huge number of friends and students sharing with them by your 
knowledge and skills. 

 
On behalf of ISPRS Working group V/7, on behalf of your friends and colleagues from 
Novosibirsk and other Siberian regions, from Kazakhstan, where you left a piece of 
yourself, we wish you good health and great happiness, new creative achievements, 

talented students, and reliable friends.  
We are with you!! 

 HAPPY BIRTHDAY!
 

  Kind regards, 
 
  ISPRS WG V/7 members:  
                     Prof. Vladimir Seredovich, Dr. karel Vach, Prof, Roman Shults,  
                     Prof. Eugene Levin,Prof. Reiner Jäger, Laxmi Thapa,  
                     Assoc. Prof. Jurate Visockiene, Egle Tumeliene, Argina Novitskaya 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 



 

    
  

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
  

   
 

 

 

 


